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The 38th Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of Sierra Leone
Statement of the Republic of South Sudan
Madam President

The Republic  of South Sudan welcomes the delegation of Sierra Leone and thank them for the National Report.
My delegation Congratulates  Sierra Leone’s efforts for the improvement of the human rights situation in the Country. This report signifies evidence of the positive engagement of Sierra Leone with international human rights  mechanisms.  
South Sudan  recommends  the following: 
1- Redoubling Government’s efforts to strengthen policies that bolster basic education, including education for girls and education for children with disabilities. 
2- Enhance the continued efforts of the government to  provide the necessary support to the Human Rights Commission in according with Paris Principles compliant.
3- The implementation of the Seven ILO Conventions, and instructions of rarefication standards on rights of workers and rights at work  of the GoSL. 
We wish Sierra Leone  all the best and successful review. 

I thank you 
12th May 2021
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